
Attention Ms. Jackson, 

 

I am writing to express my views on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project. The opportunity 

presented by the Stibnite Gold Project is compelling for many reasons and it is a project I am 

committed to seeing come to fruition. 

 

I urge you to approve the project as outlined by Midas Gold in Alternative 2, it is the best of the 

alternatives outlined by the USFS. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a huge benefit to our 

community and the local environment. The USFS has taken meaningful measures to ensure the 

public has had enough time and resources during the public comment period. 

 

Reviewing Midas Gold's plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking care of the 

environment and keeping the community safe. I urge you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project using 

alternative two and keep this project moving forward. The comment period has been extended by 

15 days once already, please keep the comment period to 60 days, so we can prevent additional 

delays. 

 

Thanks Again, 

 

 

Name: Michael Miller 


